USRL CONVENTION 2015 – CALGARY

404 Meredith Road N.E., Calgary, AB, T2E 5A6


AN INVITATION TO ATTEND THE 
59TH NATIONAL CONVENTION

OF THE

UKRAINIAN SELF-RELIANCE LEAGUE
AUGUST 5TH – 9TH, 2015

COAST PLAZA HOTEL

CALGARY, AB.
The Ukrainian Self- Reliance League (CYC) was founded in Saskatoon in response to an urgent need to establish a strong Ukrainian identity in Canada. The role of the convention has changed from developing identity to maintaining identity. This convention will provide a forum for open discussion and interaction among all members present. The challenges facing us will be discussed in the theme “Together as One”.
The 2015 Calgary USRL convention committee is pleased to offer delegates and guests the opportunity to revitalize our organization and its component groups with a call for a renewal of the energy displayed by our founders among current members.

Topics that will be addressed during the convention include preserving and enriching Ukrainian Canadian culture, strengthening relations with the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada, effective leadership within our organization, and restructuring for the future.
The National Convention Committee in Calgary invites you to the 59th, National Convention of the USRL (CYC). Meeting old friends and making new acquaintances has always been the highlight of our conventions. The opportunity for these connections will occur in Calgary at the biennial convention in August 2015.
We look forward to welcoming you to Calgary and hosting the convention at the Coast Plaza Hotel.

